
 
 

 
Dear Patients and Friends of the Healing Compass & Qi Center, 
 
In  response to the mass media stories that came out yesterday (12/18/13) urging Americans to stop 
wasting money on supplements, we agree!  Here is a link to the actual editorial they are citing. It is  in 
the Annals of Internal Medicine (AOIM) Here is the link to the editorial at www.annals.org: 
http://annals.org/data/Journals/AIM/929454/0000605-201312170-00011.pdf.)  
 
For years we have been explaining to our patients the difference between synthetic isolated vitamins 
and the whole food supplementation we provide at our center. The research cited by this editorial 
used isolated synthetic vitamins made in a lab, not whole food vitamins containing all the nutrient 
complexes in the actual food. To use beta-carotene as an example, there are 200 different compounds 
in carrots, which work synergistically with the vitamin A (beta-carotene) in a carrot, which properly 
feeds and nourishes the body. The supplementation we provide includes the entire carrot. This is 
completely different from removing the beta-carotene and synthesizing it in a lab, and hoping that it 
will work in the same manner.  
 
The editorial cites research suggesting that routine dietary supplements may be unnecessary, or even 
harmful. Among the examples, researchers found several studies linking beta carotene 
 supplementation to increased risk of lung cancer and death among high risk populations such as 
smokers. Research on the effects of Multivitamins, Vitamin E, B, and Folic Acid supplementation were 
also reviewed. The verdict? (Synthetic) vitamins at any dosage will not prevent cancer, cognitive 
decline or heart problems, and may cause more harm than good.  
 
The Mayo Clinic continues to cite the benefits from whole foods that are not provided by isolated 
synthetic vitamins, such as dietary fiber, protective phyto-chemicals and micronutrients. The 
supplements we provide include all of these whole food complexes just as nature intended us to 
receive them, which is why they offer such beneficial therapeutic effect, as many of you will attest.  
 
What this research points out that cheap, low grade synthetic vitamins are harmful to your health. 
We'd love to direct you to our website where we have a much more thorough explanation of how we 
provide actual whole food nutrients to your body. Please check out our Whole Food Nutrition page 
under the Our Treatments menu at www.healingcompass-qicenter.com. 
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